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November 20, 2017

Mr. Bartley McCorquodale
3824 Old Leeds Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. McCorquodale,

Thank you for your generous support of the Alabama Opportunity Scholarship Fund in the amount
of $12,000.00. Your tax credit contribution has been verified with the Alabama Department of
Revenue. No goods or services were received in return for this gift.

"I want to help people and my country as an FBI cyber division field agent,” said Nick West, a 2016
AOSF graduate of McGill-Toolen Catholic High School and current University of Alabama at
Huntsville student on a full academic scholarship. Nick is one of over 2,100 low-income children who
is achieving his or her dream thanks to an AOSF scholarship. With 138 public and private school
partners, our children have many opportunities to find the school that best meets their needs.
Thank you for making a child’s dream come true.

Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,
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